
Good Afternoon Eagle Parents, this is Dr. Chavis, the Proud Principal of the William G. Enloe Magnet 

High School calling with your weekly bulletin: 

I want to congratulate you and your students for an outstanding opening week of this school year.  I was 

highly impressed with the level of student engagement in their classes, as well as their successful 

transition to the alternating block schedule.  If this past week is any indication on how the rest of the 

year will go, then we will have an amazing school year. 

For this week: 

There is no school on tomorrow, Monday, September 5 for Labor Day.  School will resume at normal 

operating hours on Tuesday, September 6. 

During the course of this week, all underclassmen will have grade level meetings in order for 

administration to review school and district based expectations and policies.  These meetings will occur 

during 2nd period.  Seniors will have their grade level meeting on Monday, September 12. 

On Friday, September 9, we will have an Early Release Day.  School will end at 11:40. It is imperative that 

your child is off campus by 11:40 , as the instructional team will go into professional learning activities 

immediately following the release of scholars. 

What’s Happening This Week: 

Please visit our Enloe HS Website for our Athletic Events for the Week 

At Home this week: 

Tuesday, September 6:  Women’s Golf vs. Heritage; JV and Varsity Volleyball vs. Broughton 

Wednesday, September 7:  Cross Country vs. Wakefield ; JV Football vs. Knightdale 

Thursday, September 8:  Women’s Tennis vs. Wake Forest 

Continue to visit our Facebook and Twitter Pages by following William G. Enloe Magnet High School 

@EnloeMagnetHS. 

Thank you for your attention to these announcements 

#WeAreEnloe  


